Budget Questions and Requests for Information
2018-19 Recommended Budget
QUESTION # 23

QUESTION:  Why is OC not increasing its contribution for the CH library?
RESONDENT:  	Susan Brown, Executive Director for Community Arts & Culture
Kenneth C. Pennoyer, Business Management Director
[bookmark: _GoBack]RESPONSE:  Orange County is not considering an increase in its contribution because the agreement between the Town and County has not been renegotiated.  From January 1, 2012 through July 1, 2015, the County contribution to the Town was governed by an interlocal agreement that designated progressively increased contributions over the course of three years, beginning with $342,986 in the first year.  In the final year of that agreement, the County contribution was $568,139.  Since the expiration of that agreement, the County has agreed to the same level of funding as the final year of that agreement.
 
 

